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H. Maurice Goodman: Basic Medical
Endocrinology, 4th edn. ... The
integrative focus of this book
reflects the over 40 years of
experience of the editor with
teaching physiology and
endocrinology to medical students.
It is precisely the integrative
focus that makes this textbook so
valuable. ... M. H. Maurice
Goodman: Basic Medical
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Fourth Edition provides up-to-
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understanding of hormones
involved in regulating most
aspects of bodily functions.
Topics are approached from the
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experience. This fourth edition
is richly illustrated in full
color with both descriptive
schematic diagrams ...
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Get this from a library! Basic
medical endocrinology. [H Maurice
Goodman] -- This Fourth Edition
provides up-to-date coverage of
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in regulating most aspects of
bodily functions. The discussion
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